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 15th May 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Summer  

Issue 4 

Stars of the week: 

 

Wrens: Alice, for 

fantastic maths work. 

Owls: Tamzin, for 

improvement in Fast 

maths.  

Skylarks: Darcie, for 

amazing poetry work. 

Kestrels: Jake, for 

working really hard 

even with a broken 

wrist! 

 
 

 

Federation Day 
On Monday 22nd May we will have our Federation Day. The day will 
be based around our whole Federation theme of: ‘The World Outside 

Our Window’. As part of this day we will be having a visit from 
Norfolk Wild Encounters to both schools. They will be bringing a 

whole host of birds for us to learn about and watch fly. The children 
will also be taking part in different workshops. A separate letter will 
be coming home today with the meal choices for KS2 children. Please 

could you return the slips by Thursday 18th May.  

 
 

 

 Dates for you diary 

Wednesday 17th May: PATHS meeting for Parents in the hall.  

Monday 22nd May: Federation Day.  

Monday 22nd May- Friday 26th May: residential trip to Lakeside.  

Tuesday 23rd May: Wrens health checks.  

Tuesday 6th June: Owls’ Gooderstone Gathering  

Thursday 8th June: School closed for the General Election.   

 

This week’s 

Worship theme: 
Winning and Losing   

Gooderstone Gatherings. 

We will be running our Gatherings again next half term. The last 

letter had an error on it in terms of the date and classes. The dates 

for the gatherings are: 

6th June- Owls 

20th June- Wrens 

27th June- Skylarks 

4th July- Kestrels 

The Gatherings will take place in the hall at 9am. They are a great 

opportunity for you to work with your children on fun and engaging 

activities. We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers  
The Sainsbury’s Vouchers for schools promotion has ended and we 

will be counting them up and sending them off shortly. If you have 
any lurking at home please send them in. These vouchers help us 

buy lots of different resources for the school. 
 

Let every light shine 

Thank you 
You may have seen 

our amazing path in 

Wrens. We would like 

to say a huge thank 

you to Mrs Groom 

who gave up her 

Thursday to come and 

teach Mrs Godbold and 

Miss Wilson how to lay 

bricks and become 

expert path makers. 

Thank you!! 
 

 



 

 

 

 

Let every light shine 


